

We want to hear your ideas on how to beautify the Ocean Avenue Commercial Corridor and improve your experience along Ocean Avenue.

On March 12th, the first public workshop took place. At this meeting, there was a brief introduction to the project, followed by an opportunity to provide feedback on priorities for short-term and long-term improvements.

On May 14, 2014, the second public workshop will take place. The meeting will include a presentation of conceptual designs for the commercial corridor followed by an opportunity to provide feedback on the design. There will also be an opportunity to provide input on goals and objectives for the long-term improvements.

We want to hear from you! Please join us!

MAY 14, 2014

WEDNESDAY 6:00-8:00 PM

(between Howth Street and I-280)

FOR MORE INFO, CONTACT:

John Dennis

Department of Public Works (415) 558-4495 john.dennis@sfdpw.org

Lily Langlois

Planning Department (415) 575-9083 lily.langlois@sfgov.org

http://oceanavenue.sfplanning.org

中文詢問請電: (415) 558-6282 Para information en Español llamar al: (415) 558-6307



